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Community Alert 
 

Detectives Seek Help to Identify Abandoned Child 
 
On July 8, 2008, at approximately 2:30 a.m., a concerned citizen walking near the 
area of 4600 N. Beacon heard what he believed to be the muffled cries of a baby.  
As he approached the location of the sounds, he discovered a newborn infant 
wrapped in plastic.  The citizen alerted police and emergency medical personnel 
were dispatched to the scene.   
 
The victim (pictured below) is an UNKNOWN MALE infant of White or Hispanic 
origin. 
 
The Area 3 Detective Division Special Victim’s Unit is seeking the help of the 
community in indentifying the parents of this child.  If you have any information 
regarding the baby or the baby’s parents, please contact the Chicago Police 
Department Area 3 Detective Division’s Special Victims Unit at (312) 744-8266. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

RD# HP439315 


